July 29, 2019

Hello Everyone,

Thank you to those that attended our first booster parent meeting. If you missed the meeting, then we will have our second meeting on Tuesday, September 3rd at 6:30 pm in the AHS Auditorium.

For those of you that missed the meeting, we had several sign-up sheets for people to sign-up to volunteer. We have some areas that had several sign-ups; however, we still have areas that need volunteers.

We still need sign-ups for Chaperones. Chaperones are a very important part of our band program since they help during football games, band competitions, band trips, after school band rehearsals, and more. If you want to sign up as a Chaperone, then please reply to this email. If you have any questions about chaperoning, then please feel free to email our Heads of Chaperone, Amy Tompkins at little-baboo@yahoo.com and Jennifer Andrews at drewkrewe@yahoo.com

Our other need is for Concessions and Grillers. This is a vital part to the band program since we make money from the concession stands at football games and at the band contest that we host (AOI). We are looking for people who can help with food prep, grilling hamburgers & hot dogs, serving food, collecting money, cleaning up after events, moving drinks/supplies, and more. We also need several people to help with grilling and we need a head griller. If you want to sign up for Concessions and Grilling or be a Head Griller, then please reply to this email. If you have any questions about concessions / grilling, then please feel free to email our Head of Concessions / Grilling, Karen Davidson at kdavids_59@yahoo.com.

Other sign-ups include Equipment Maintenance, Construction/Builders, Band Uniforms, Medical Team, Semi-Truck Drivers, Trailer Hauling (1 to ½ ton truck needed) and Arlington Open Invitational. If you would like to sign-up for any of those, then please reply to this email. I can answer any questions about these sign-ups too.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Ziegler AHS Band Booster President